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February 28, 2020

Vickie Sanders

Chief Administrator's Office
County of Ef Dorado

3000 Fair Lane Court, Suite 1
Placerville, California 95667

Eubject:  Withdrawal of Proposal to Prepare a ﬁecrea@”iaﬁa! Options Anaiysis for the Chili Bar Facility

Dear Ms. Sanders:

Fam writing to follow up today’s conversation regarding our proposal to assist the County of Ef Dorado (County) in
its consideration of future uses for the Chili Bar facility. As we discussed, Dudek has received news that we have
been selected to assist existing clients in two new assignments that will require our undivided attention and support.
Unfortunately, this commitment to our clients will prevent us from meeting the schedule and scope of work
proposed in our February 11, 2020 proposal for the Chili Bar assignment. ‘

Accordingly, we must withdraw our proposal from further consideration by the County.,

On behalf of Dudek and our colleagues, we appreciate the opportunity to submit our proposal and hope to be of
setvice to the County in the future. If you have further questions about our decision to withdraw our proposal,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 916.438.5306 or speterson@dudek.com.

Sincerely,

Steve Peterson, AICP, LEED AP
Principal
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